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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the Eora and Dharug nations on 
whose lands we work, and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is funding this 
project to improve safety for students. 
 

Transport for NSW will extend the 40km/h school 
zone to include Campbell Street between 
Florence Street and Princes Highway at St 
Peters. 

The school zone will extend from 10 metres east 
of Florence Street to 30 metres west of Princes 
Highway. This will improve safety for students 
and the local community. 

We aim to complete this work by Wednesday 14 
August, at which time the extended school zone 
will come into effect. 

What work are we doing?  
Transport will install school zone speed signs and 
road markings, as well as relocate flashing lights 
to improve the visibility of the school zone.  

This work will occur at night on Monday 12 
August and Tuesday 13 August, between 8pm 
and 5am, weather permitting.  
 

How will the work affect you? 
There will be temporary traffic changes to make 
sure the work zone is safe.  

Temporary traffic changes will include shoulder 
and lane closures as well as a reduced speed 
limit for the safety of road users and our workers.  

Our work may be noisy at times, but we will do 
everything we can to reduce the disturbance.  
 

 
This will include: 
• turning off equipment and vehicles when not 

in use 
• using quieter equipment where possible. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs. 

Why are school zones important? 
The 40km/h speed limit in school zones help 
protect children on their way to and from school 
during the busy times at the start and end of 
school days.  

Lower speed limits reduce the risk of serious 
injury from a crash. 

Motorists must limit their speed to 40 km/h 
through school zones between 8am to 9.30am 
and 2.30pm to 4pm on school days.  

The school zone will be operational on all days 
which are not a weekend, a public holiday or a 
publicly notified school holiday for government 
schools.  

Penalties may apply after the signs are installed. 

 
Example of sign to be installed on Campbell Street 
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Location of changes 

 
KEY 

New 40km/h school zone extension   Existing 40km/h school zone 

 

Contact our delivery partner ConnectSydney 

 

Project Infoline 1800 735 563 

 

 

Info.harbour@connectsydney.com.au 

 

Visit the online portal at  
caportal.com.au/tfnsw/inner-west 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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